

12/30/2016

Stillwater area residents,

The first Stillwater Ave Corridor Study public meeting will be held on January 18<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 pm in the Old Town Council Chambers.

This meeting is for citizens to hear about the study and for them to provide input to the consultants, as the study is being conducted and before the final study is completed.

If you have any questions feel free to contact the City Manager at 827-3965 ext 201.

William J Mayo

City Manager

We are an equal opportunity employer and service provider.



827-3979